
DRAFT EMAIL TEXT FOR OGA CAMPAIGN 
 
Subject: Help Us Stop Sprawl and Grow the Greenbelt 
 
Dear Supporter, 
 
Today, we’re joining over one hundred groups and individuals across Ontario to launch a 
new campaign by the Ontario Greenbelt Alliance (OGA) to push governments to develop a 
COVID Recovery Plan that Stops Sprawl and Grows the Greenbelt.  
 
You know how important natural spaces and farmland have become to people since the 
COVID crisis began. These lands are key to our physical and mental well-being and they’re 
the source of healthy, local food.  
 
But just last week, York Region Council voted to ask the Province to allow it to develop land 
protected by the Greenbelt. Thankfully, the Province said NO. But we know the pressure 
from developers and land speculators for sprawl-style development, including highways and 
gravel pits, continues. If we don’t want them to succeed, we have to act. 
 
It’s time residents across the Greater Golden Horseshoe demanded a better future, 
one that stops Sprawl and grows the Greenbelt.  
 
Join OGA members across the Greater Golden Horseshoe to make this better future real. 
 
Take Action Now ​[use link to OGA website} 
 
Campaign Memes 
 

 
 
 
 

https://greenbeltalliance.ca/


 
 

 


